
and retail positions of various types, both part-time and full time, appear to be 
readily available in the community. Compensation for part-Urne  work is normally 
based on the minimum wage. 

The general consensus of opinion appears that those jobs requiring advanced 
degrees, specializzd  training, or registration and/or licensing are more difficult to 
fmd but they do exist However, it should be remembered that one will be 
competing with Americans with professional qualifications. It may be necessary 
to wait or to take a job at a lower level temporarily. 

A job-seeker should utilize the services of a pmfessional placement agency 
as well as diplomatic and community contacts. 

If and when a job interview takes place, one should be prepared for some 
lack of understanding about the Reciprocal Employment Agreement. It is ad-
visable to obtain a letter of introduction" from the Personnel Department which 
will frequently clear up any misunderstanding. If that does not work, do not get 
frustrated Call Personnel. They can help. 
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